
       Heritage Springs Water Works, Inc. 
       900 Route 146 
       Clifton Park, NY 12065 
 
 

January 20, 2016 
 
 
 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the commission 
New State Public service Commission 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 Heritage Springs Water Works, Inc. is requesting to convert its Tariff Schedule 
P.S.C. No. 1 – Water to an electronic format in compliance with the requirements of the 
Public Service Commission of the State of New York.  Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 1 – 
Water would be canceled and Tariff Schedule P.S.C. No. 2 – Water would be 
introduced to become effective June 1, 2016.   P.S.C. No. 2 would contain Original 
Leaves Nos. 1 through 12 and will supersede P.S.C. No. 1.  
 
 Heritage Springs Water Works, Inc. is also proposing to add a provision to its 
Service Classification No. 1 Applicable to Use of Service for Residential, Commercial, 
and General Use; specifically the proposed provision would add rates for service 
through meter sizes of 1-1/2, 2, and 3 inches.  Each meter size would have a minimum 
quarterly allowance and charge that is based on review of the existing rates in the tariffs 
of Hudson Valley, NY American, Rolling Meadows, United Water NY, United Water 
Owego/Nichols, and United Water (New Rochelle) Water Companies. 
 
 The reason for the Company’s request to revise its tariff  to provide service with 
minimum allowances and charges for meter sizes larger than 5/8 inch, is that the 
Company has been approached by potential commercial customers regarding service 
through a larger meter size.  The Company would like to be prepared in advance in the 
event of a formal request for service. 
 
 The filing would not change the current water rate.  The filing would have 
negligible impact on the Company’s revenue or rate of return.  The proposed Leaf 
No. 12 would add a provision for water service to customers requesting service through 
meter sizes larger than provided for in the current tariff.  The current tariff allows service 
with a minimum quarterly allowance of 9,000 gallons only, the amount typically allowed 
for a 5/8 inch meter. 
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 The Company will notify its customers of the proposed changes through 
newspaper publication.  If any additional information is needed, please contact Roy 
Lamberton by phone at (518) 4212500; or Roy Lamberton and Jim Mitchell by email at 
roymcl@aol.com and jmitchell@edpllp.com.  
 

Thank you,  
 

 
Roy Lamberton 
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